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for courses in computer science and software engineering the
fundamental practice of software engineering software engineering
introduces readers to the overwhelmingly important subject of software
programming and development in the past few years computer systems
have come to dominate not just our technological growth but the
foundations of our world s major industries this text seeks to lay out
the fundamental concepts of this huge and continually growing subject
area in a clear and comprehensive manner the tenth edition contains
new information that highlights various technological updates of
recent years providing readers with highly relevant and current
information sommerville s experience in system dependability and
systems engineering guides the text through a traditional plan based
approach that incorporates some novel agile methods the text strives
to teach the innovators of tomorrow how to create software that will
make our world a better safer and more advanced place to live software
engineering presents a broad perspective on software systems
engineering concentrating on widely used techniques for developing
large scale systems the objectives of this seventh edition are to
include new material on iterative software development component based
software engineering and system architectures to emphasize that system
dependability is not an add on but should be considered at all stages
of the software process and not to increase the size of the book
significantly to this end the book has been restructured into 6 parts
removing the separate section on evolution as the distinction between
development and evolution can be seen as artificial new chapters have
been added on socio technical systems a discussing the context of
software in a broader system composed of other hardware and software
people organisations policies procedures and laws application system
architectures a to teach students the general structure of application
systems such as transaction systems information systems and embedded
control systems the chapter covers 6 common system architectures with
an architectural overview and discussion of the characteristics of
these types of system iterative software development a looking at
prototyping and adding new material on agile methods and extreme
programming component based software engineering a introducing the
notion of a component component composition and component frameworks
and covering design with reuse software evolution a revising the
presentation of the 6th edition to cover re engineering and software
change in a single chapter the book supports students taking
undergraduate or graduate courses in software engineering and software
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engineers in industry needing to update their knowledge for courses in
computer science and software engineering the fundamental practice of
software engineering software engineering introduces students to the
overwhelmingly important subject of software programming and
development in the past few years computer systems have come to
dominate not just our technological growth but the foundations of our
world s major industries this text seeks to lay out the fundamental
concepts of this huge and continually growing subject area in a clear
and comprehensive manner the 10th edition contains new information
that highlights various technological updates of recent years
providing students with highly relevant and current information
sommerville s experience in system dependability and systems
engineering guides the text through a traditional plan based approach
that incorporates some novel agile methods the text strives to teach
the innovators of tomorrow how to create software that will make our
world a better safer and more advanced place to live the full text
downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can search for key
concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study
share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer
and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a
free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps
upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the
ebooks products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access
your digital ebook products whilst you have your bookshelf installed
zwei beliebte autoren des software engineerings stellen diese seite
des gebietes in einer praxisnahen faq form fragen und antworten vor
sie legen dar wie die anforderungen an eine software pflichtenheft den
vorstellungen der nutzer entsprechen sollte the value of introducing
requirements engineering to trainee software engineers is to equip
them for the real world of software and systems development as a
discipline newly emerging from software engineering there are a range
of views on where requirements engineering starts and finishes and
what it should encompass this book offers the most comprehensive
coverage of the requirements engineering process to date from initial
requirements elicitation through to requirements validation as there
is no one catch all technique applicable to all types of system
requirements engineers need to know about a range of different
techniques tried and tested techniques such as data flow and object
oriented models are covered as well as some promising new ones they
are all based on real systems descriptions to demonstrate the
applicability of the approach principally written for senior
undergraduate and graduate students studying computer science software
engineering or systems engineering this text will also be helpful for
those in industry new to requirements engineering accompanying website
comp lancs ac uk computing resources re for one semester courses in
software engineering introduces software engineering techniques for
developing software products and apps with engineering software
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products author ian sommerville takes a unique approach to teaching
software engineering and focuses on the type of software products and
apps that are familiar to students rather than focusing on project
based techniques written in an informal style this book focuses on
software engineering techniques that are relevant for software product
engineering topics covered include personas and scenarios cloud based
software microservices security and privacy and devops the text is
designed for students taking their first course in software
engineering with experience in programming using a modern programming
language such as java python or ruby the full text downloaded to your
computer with ebooks you can search for key concepts words and phrases
make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends
ebooks are downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline
through the bookshelf available as a free download available online
and also via the ipad and android apps upon purchase you ll gain
instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not
have an expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook
products whilst you have your bookshelf installed pearson s best
selling title on software engineering has be thoroughly revised to
highlight various technological updates of recent years providing
students with highly relevant and current information somerville s
experience in system dependability and systems engineering guides the
text through a traditional plan based approach that incorporates some
novel agile methods the text strives to teach the innovators of
tomorrow how to create software that will make our world a better
safer and more advanced place to live intended for introductory and
advanced courses in software engineering the ninth edition of this
best selling introduction presents a broad perspective of software
engineering focusing on the processes and techniques fundamental to
the creation of reliable software systems increased coverage of agile
methods and software reuse along with coverage of traditional plan
driven software engineering gives readers the most up to date view of
the field currently available practical case studies a full set of
easy to access supplements and extensive web resources make teaching
the course easier than ever the book is now structured into four parts
1 introduction to software engineering 2 dependability and security 3
advanced software engineering 4 software engineering management this
custom edition is published for the university of southern queensland
this multi pack comprieses of the following components sommerville
software engineering 020139815x whittaker how to break software a
practical guide to testing 020179619 ingeniería del software multi
pack contains software engineering 7e isbn 0321210263 agile software
development isbn 0135974445 this volume contains the proceedings of
the fourth european software engineering conference it contains 6
invited papers and 27 contributed papers selected from more than 135
submissions the volume has a mixtureof themes some such as software
engineering and computer supported collaborative work are forward



chapter 11 section 2 guided reading review answers

2023-02-16 4/17
chapter 11 section 2
guided reading review

answers

looking and anticipate future developments others such as systems
engineering are more concerned with reports of practical industrial
applications some topics such as software reuse reflect the fact that
some of the concerns first raised in 1969 when software engineering
was born remain unsolved problems the contributed papers are organized
under the following headings requirements specification environments
systems engineering distributed software engineering real time systems
software engineering and computer supported collaborative work
software reuse software process and formal aspects of software
engineering publisher s website 要求定義工学プロセス改善の指針を示す during the last two
decades the idea of semantic has received a great deal of attention an
extensive body of knowledge has emerged to describe technologies that
seek to help us create and use aspects of the semantic ontology and
agent based technologies are understood to be the two important
technologies here a large number of articles and a number of books
exist to describe the use individually of the two technologies and the
design of systems that use each of these technologies individually but
little focus has been given on how one can sign systems that carryout
integrated use of the two different technologies in this book we
describe ontology and agent based systems individually and highlight
advantages of integration of the two different and complementary te
nologies we also present a methodology that will guide us in the
design of the tegrated ontology based multi agent systems and
illustrate this methodology on two use cases from the health and
software engineering domain this book is organized as follows chapter
i current issues and the need for ontologies and agents describes
existing problems associated with uncontrollable information overload
and explains how ontologies and agent based systems can help address
these sues chapter ii introduction to multi agent systems defines
agents and their main characteristics and features including mobility
communications and collaboration between different agents it also
presents different types of agents on the basis of classifications
done by different authors beschrijving van het maken van grote
computerprogramma s this book constitutes the proceedings of the 5th
european software engineering conference esec 95 held in sitges near
barcelona spain in september 1995 the esec conferences are the premier
european platform for the discussion of academic research and
industrial use of software engineering technology the 29 revised full
papers were carefully selected from more than 150 submissions and
address all current aspects of relevance among the topics covered are
business process re engineering real time software metrics concurrency
version and configuration management formal methods design process
program analysis software quality and object oriented software
development this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 19th
international conference on computer safety reliability and security
safecomp 2000 held in rotterdam the netherlands in october 2000 the 33
revised full papers presented together with three invited papers were
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carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in the book the papers
are organized in topical sections on verification and validation
software process improvement formal methods safety guidelines
standards and certification hardware aspects safety assessment design
for safety and transport and infrastructure the software process is
the total set of software engineering activities necessary to develop
and maintain software products software process technology spt deals
with methods formalisms and tools for supporting the software process
spt has developed into a key technology in terms of its importance to
software engineering environments systems integration cooperative
working and business process re engineering this volume contains the
proceedings of the third european workshop on software process
technology it is organized into six parts architecture meta process
and methodology process modeling concepts pml concepts and paradigms
experiences with spt and related domains tspi overview the logic of
the team software process the tspi process the team roles using the
tspi teamwork antigamente o software era destinado principalmente a
mainframes e os computadores pessoais ainda não eram tão populares
como hoje jamais se imaginou o quanto eles invadiriam a vida das
pessoas nem quanto eles mudariam o mundo a capacidade de os
engenheiros de software criarem sistemas grandes e complexos
certamente aumentou na era da computação pessoal nos últimos anos os
avanços mais importantes na engenharia de software foram o
aparecimento da uml como padrão para a descrição de sistemas
orientados a objetos e o desenvolvimento de métodos ágeis como a
extreme programming engenharia de software procura capacitar o
profissional a se aprofundar em todos os conceitos métodos e processos
relacionados a essa área de conhecimento incluindo especificação
projeto desenvolvimento verificação validação e gerenciamento seções
mais detalhadas abordagem ampliada de antigos e novos conceitos e
novos exercícios permitem a professores e alunos e também a
engenheiros de software uma melhor escolha das técnicas e métodos que
constituirão sua estratégia de desenvolvimento 優れたソフトウェアを生み出すために 作業工程を
どのように構築すべきか 本書の内容 本書は ivar jacobson harold bud lawson pan wei ng paul
e mcmahon michael goedicke the essentials of modern software
engineering free the practices from the method prison acm books 2019 の
邦訳です ソフトウェアエンジニアリングの歴史は抽象化レベルの上昇である このことは プログラミング言語でも ツールでも フレームワークでも
ソフトウェア中心のシステムとやり取りをする方法においても見られる それから 我々がこうしたシステムを構築する方法についてもそうだ これがソフ
トウェアエンジニアリングの手法の世界である grady booch 本書より抜粋 本書は現代において複雑に進化し続けるソフトウェアとその開発
に関する特定の手法を 教授 示唆 喧伝するものでは ありません そうではなく どのような時代にあっても どのような用途であっても どのような
利用環境であっても 優れたソフトウェアをもたらす作業方法の作成方法 を提供することを意図して執筆されています ソフトウェアエンジニアリング
というジャンルが生まれたときから連綿と続く その根幹を成してきた教程とは異なる まさにモダン 現代的 なスタイルの ソフトウェアエンジニアリ
ング を提示してくれます 現代における そして未来における ソフトウェアエンジニアリングの基礎を習得 あるいはソフトウェアエンジニアリングを
再発見 することで 今後もより優れたソフトウェアを生み出す視座を得られることでしょう
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2015-03-24

for courses in computer science and software engineering the
fundamental practice of software engineering software engineering
introduces readers to the overwhelmingly important subject of software
programming and development in the past few years computer systems
have come to dominate not just our technological growth but the
foundations of our world s major industries this text seeks to lay out
the fundamental concepts of this huge and continually growing subject
area in a clear and comprehensive manner the tenth edition contains
new information that highlights various technological updates of
recent years providing readers with highly relevant and current
information sommerville s experience in system dependability and
systems engineering guides the text through a traditional plan based
approach that incorporates some novel agile methods the text strives
to teach the innovators of tomorrow how to create software that will
make our world a better safer and more advanced place to live

Software Engineering, 9/e
2011

software engineering presents a broad perspective on software systems
engineering concentrating on widely used techniques for developing
large scale systems the objectives of this seventh edition are to
include new material on iterative software development component based
software engineering and system architectures to emphasize that system
dependability is not an add on but should be considered at all stages
of the software process and not to increase the size of the book
significantly to this end the book has been restructured into 6 parts
removing the separate section on evolution as the distinction between
development and evolution can be seen as artificial new chapters have
been added on socio technical systems a discussing the context of
software in a broader system composed of other hardware and software
people organisations policies procedures and laws application system
architectures a to teach students the general structure of application
systems such as transaction systems information systems and embedded
control systems the chapter covers 6 common system architectures with
an architectural overview and discussion of the characteristics of
these types of system iterative software development a looking at
prototyping and adding new material on agile methods and extreme
programming component based software engineering a introducing the
notion of a component component composition and component frameworks
and covering design with reuse software evolution a revising the



presentation of the 6th edition to cover re engineering and software
change in a single chapter the book supports students taking
undergraduate or graduate courses in software engineering and software
engineers in industry needing to update their knowledge

Software Engineering
2004

for courses in computer science and software engineering the
fundamental practice of software engineering software engineering
introduces students to the overwhelmingly important subject of
software programming and development in the past few years computer
systems have come to dominate not just our technological growth but
the foundations of our world s major industries this text seeks to lay
out the fundamental concepts of this huge and continually growing
subject area in a clear and comprehensive manner the 10th edition
contains new information that highlights various technological updates
of recent years providing students with highly relevant and current
information sommerville s experience in system dependability and
systems engineering guides the text through a traditional plan based
approach that incorporates some novel agile methods the text strives
to teach the innovators of tomorrow how to create software that will
make our world a better safer and more advanced place to live the full
text downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can search for key
concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study
share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer
and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a
free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps
upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the
ebooks products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access
your digital ebook products whilst you have your bookshelf installed

Software Engineering, Global Edition
2016-03-23

zwei beliebte autoren des software engineerings stellen diese seite
des gebietes in einer praxisnahen faq form fragen und antworten vor
sie legen dar wie die anforderungen an eine software pflichtenheft den
vorstellungen der nutzer entsprechen sollte

Engineering Software Products
2021

the value of introducing requirements engineering to trainee software



engineers is to equip them for the real world of software and systems
development as a discipline newly emerging from software engineering
there are a range of views on where requirements engineering starts
and finishes and what it should encompass this book offers the most
comprehensive coverage of the requirements engineering process to date
from initial requirements elicitation through to requirements
validation as there is no one catch all technique applicable to all
types of system requirements engineers need to know about a range of
different techniques tried and tested techniques such as data flow and
object oriented models are covered as well as some promising new ones
they are all based on real systems descriptions to demonstrate the
applicability of the approach principally written for senior
undergraduate and graduate students studying computer science software
engineering or systems engineering this text will also be helpful for
those in industry new to requirements engineering accompanying website
comp lancs ac uk computing resources re

Requirements Engineering
1997-05-05

for one semester courses in software engineering introduces software
engineering techniques for developing software products and apps with
engineering software products author ian sommerville takes a unique
approach to teaching software engineering and focuses on the type of
software products and apps that are familiar to students rather than
focusing on project based techniques written in an informal style this
book focuses on software engineering techniques that are relevant for
software product engineering topics covered include personas and
scenarios cloud based software microservices security and privacy and
devops the text is designed for students taking their first course in
software engineering with experience in programming using a modern
programming language such as java python or ruby the full text
downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can search for key
concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study
share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer
and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a
free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps
upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the
ebooks products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access
your digital ebook products whilst you have your bookshelf installed

Requirements Engineering
1998-09-16

pearson s best selling title on software engineering has be thoroughly



revised to highlight various technological updates of recent years
providing students with highly relevant and current information
somerville s experience in system dependability and systems
engineering guides the text through a traditional plan based approach
that incorporates some novel agile methods the text strives to teach
the innovators of tomorrow how to create software that will make our
world a better safer and more advanced place to live

Engineering Software Products: An Introduction
to Modern Software Engineering, eBook, Global
Edition
2020-12-03

intended for introductory and advanced courses in software engineering
the ninth edition of this best selling introduction presents a broad
perspective of software engineering focusing on the processes and
techniques fundamental to the creation of reliable software systems
increased coverage of agile methods and software reuse along with
coverage of traditional plan driven software engineering gives readers
the most up to date view of the field currently available practical
case studies a full set of easy to access supplements and extensive
web resources make teaching the course easier than ever the book is
now structured into four parts 1 introduction to software engineering
2 dependability and security 3 advanced software engineering 4
software engineering management

Software Engineering
2013

this custom edition is published for the university of southern
queensland

Software Engineering: Pearson New International
Edition
2017

this multi pack comprieses of the following components sommerville
software engineering 020139815x whittaker how to break software a
practical guide to testing 020179619



Software Engineering (tenth Edition)
2012-06-25

ingeniería del software

Introduction to Software Engineering (Custom
Edition)
2003-10-02

multi pack contains software engineering 7e isbn 0321210263 agile
software development isbn 0135974445

Software Engineering with How to Break
Software:Practcl Guide to Testing
1996

this volume contains the proceedings of the fourth european software
engineering conference it contains 6 invited papers and 27 contributed
papers selected from more than 135 submissions the volume has a
mixtureof themes some such as software engineering and computer
supported collaborative work are forward looking and anticipate future
developments others such as systems engineering are more concerned
with reports of practical industrial applications some topics such as
software reuse reflect the fact that some of the concerns first raised
in 1969 when software engineering was born remain unsolved problems
the contributed papers are organized under the following headings
requirements specification environments systems engineering
distributed software engineering real time systems software
engineering and computer supported collaborative work software reuse
software process and formal aspects of software engineering publisher
s website

Software Engineering
1992-01

要求定義工学プロセス改善の指針を示す

Software Engineering
2005



during the last two decades the idea of semantic has received a great
deal of attention an extensive body of knowledge has emerged to
describe technologies that seek to help us create and use aspects of
the semantic ontology and agent based technologies are understood to
be the two important technologies here a large number of articles and
a number of books exist to describe the use individually of the two
technologies and the design of systems that use each of these
technologies individually but little focus has been given on how one
can sign systems that carryout integrated use of the two different
technologies in this book we describe ontology and agent based systems
individually and highlight advantages of integration of the two
different and complementary te nologies we also present a methodology
that will guide us in the design of the tegrated ontology based multi
agent systems and illustrate this methodology on two use cases from
the health and software engineering domain this book is organized as
follows chapter i current issues and the need for ontologies and
agents describes existing problems associated with uncontrollable
information overload and explains how ontologies and agent based
systems can help address these sues chapter ii introduction to multi
agent systems defines agents and their main characteristics and
features including mobility communications and collaboration between
different agents it also presents different types of agents on the
basis of classifications done by different authors

Ingeniería del software
2005

beschrijving van het maken van grote computerprogramma s

Software Engineering : 7th Edition
2004-12-01

this book constitutes the proceedings of the 5th european software
engineering conference esec 95 held in sitges near barcelona spain in
september 1995 the esec conferences are the premier european platform
for the discussion of academic research and industrial use of software
engineering technology the 29 revised full papers were carefully
selected from more than 150 submissions and address all current
aspects of relevance among the topics covered are business process re
engineering real time software metrics concurrency version and
configuration management formal methods design process program
analysis software quality and object oriented software development



Value Pack
1986

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 19th
international conference on computer safety reliability and security
safecomp 2000 held in rotterdam the netherlands in october 2000 the 33
revised full papers presented together with three invited papers were
carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in the book the papers
are organized in topical sections on verification and validation
software process improvement formal methods safety guidelines
standards and certification hardware aspects safety assessment design
for safety and transport and infrastructure

Software Engineering Environments
1998-04-01

the software process is the total set of software engineering
activities necessary to develop and maintain software products
software process technology spt deals with methods formalisms and
tools for supporting the software process spt has developed into a key
technology in terms of its importance to software engineering
environments systems integration cooperative working and business
process re engineering this volume contains the proceedings of the
third european workshop on software process technology it is organized
into six parts architecture meta process and methodology process
modeling concepts pml concepts and paradigms experiences with spt and
related domains

Requirements Engineering
1990

tspi overview the logic of the team software process the tspi process
the team roles using the tspi teamwork

Sonderausgabe des Werkes Software Engineering
1989

antigamente o software era destinado principalmente a mainframes e os
computadores pessoais ainda não eram tão populares como hoje jamais se
imaginou o quanto eles invadiriam a vida das pessoas nem quanto eles
mudariam o mundo a capacidade de os engenheiros de software criarem
sistemas grandes e complexos certamente aumentou na era da computação



pessoal nos últimos anos os avanços mais importantes na engenharia de
software foram o aparecimento da uml como padrão para a descrição de
sistemas orientados a objetos e o desenvolvimento de métodos ágeis
como a extreme programming engenharia de software procura capacitar o
profissional a se aprofundar em todos os conceitos métodos e processos
relacionados a essa área de conhecimento incluindo especificação
projeto desenvolvimento verificação validação e gerenciamento seções
mais detalhadas abordagem ampliada de antigos e novos conceitos e
novos exercícios permitem a professores e alunos e também a
engenheiros de software uma melhor escolha das técnicas e métodos que
constituirão sua estratégia de desenvolvimento

Instructor's Guide to Accompany Software
Engineering
2014-01-15

優れたソフトウェアを生み出すために 作業工程をどのように構築すべきか 本書の内容 本書は ivar jacobson harold bud
lawson pan wei ng paul e mcmahon michael goedicke the essentials of
modern software engineering free the practices from the method prison
acm books 2019 の邦訳です ソフトウェアエンジニアリングの歴史は抽象化レベルの上昇である このことは プログラミング言語でも
ツールでも フレームワークでも ソフトウェア中心のシステムとやり取りをする方法においても見られる それから 我々がこうしたシステムを構築する
方法についてもそうだ これがソフトウェアエンジニアリングの手法の世界である grady booch 本書より抜粋 本書は現代において複雑に進
化し続けるソフトウェアとその開発に関する特定の手法を 教授 示唆 喧伝するものでは ありません そうではなく どのような時代にあっても どの
ような用途であっても どのような利用環境であっても 優れたソフトウェアをもたらす作業方法の作成方法 を提供することを意図して執筆されています
ソフトウェアエンジニアリング というジャンルが生まれたときから連綿と続く その根幹を成してきた教程とは異なる まさにモダン 現代的 なスタイ
ルの ソフトウェアエンジニアリング を提示してくれます 現代における そして未来における ソフトウェアエンジニアリングの基礎を習得 あるいは
ソフトウェアエンジニアリングを 再発見 することで 今後もより優れたソフトウェアを生み出す視座を得られることでしょう

Software Engineering - Esec '93
2002-09-05

Software Engineering and How to Break Software
1993

Software Engineering--ESEC '93
2004



Software Engineering: Introduction; 2. Socio-
technical systems; 3. Critical systems; 4.
Software processes; 5. Project management; 6.
Softwaqre requirements; 7. Requirements
engineering processes; 8. System models; 9.
Critical systems specification; 10. Formal
specification; 11. Architectural Design; 12.
Distributed Systems Architectures; 13.
Appllicaiton Architectures; 14. Object-oriented
Design; 15. Real-Time Software Design; 16. User
Interface Design; 17. Rapid Software
Development; 18. Software Reuse; 19. Component-
based Software Engineering; 20. Critical
Systems Development; 21. Software Evolution;
22. Verification and Validation; 23. Software
Testing; 24. Critical Systems Validation; 25.
Managing People; 26. Software Cost Estimation;
27. Quality Management; 28. Process
Improvement; 29. Configuration Management
2000-02

要求定義工学プラクティスガイド
1995

Software Engineering-- ESEC '95
2009-06-25

Ontology-Based Multi-Agent Systems
2020-05-27



Modernes Software Engineering
1992

Leerboek software engineering
1995-09-13

Soft Computing
1987

Software Engineering - ESEC '95
2003-06-29

Software Development with Ada
2007

Computer Safety, Reliability, and Security
1994-01-26

Szoftverrendszerek fejlesztése
2000

Software Process Technology
2008

Introduction to the Team Software Process
2020-05-29
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